
         APPENDICES 
 
 
CENTRAL DUDLEY AREA COMMITTEE 
 
DATE: 27th NOVEMBER 2003 
 
REQUEST FOR:  APPLICATION FOR A LICENCE  
 
LOCATION: DUDLEY WOOD SPORTS GROUND, NETHERTON    
(As shown on the plan attached) 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
A request has been received from the owners of Numbers 24, 38, 48 & 54 Dudley 
Wood Road, Netherton for an access licence to the rear of their properties to garage 
their vehicles.  The access would be via the entrance by 16 Dudley Wood Road and 
along a track to the rear of their properties.  There are already a number of similar 
licences for neighbouring properties. 
 
The land is under the control of the Directorate of Law & Property and maintained by 
Leisure Services. 
 
COMMENTS 
 
All the relevant Council Directorates have been consulted. 
 
The Directorate of the Urban Environment approve of the granting of licences and 
have requested that a commuted sum should be included in the fee for the 
maintenance of the access track.  
 
PROPOSAL 
 
That the Central Dudley Area Committee advises the Lead for Member for          to 
Law & Property to approve the applications for licences on terms and conditions to be 
negotiated and agreed by the Director of Law and Property. 
 
BACKGROUND PAPER 
 
1. Letter from the applicants dated 12th, 15th, & 26th September and 21st October  
2003.  
 
2. E-mails and memos from the Legal and Property Department dated 26th 
September, 1st, 12th, 14th, 15th & 30th October 2003. 
 
3. E-mails and memos from the Directorate of Urban Environment 15th, 19th & 
20th October 2003. 
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4. E-mails and memos from the Housing Department 3rd, 15th & 16th October 
2003. 
 
5. E-mail from the Directorate of Finance dated 11th September & 7th October 
2003. 
 
Contact Officer:  
 
Alan Nugent, Property Manager, Ext.5351 
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